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March 13, 2020 
 
HAND DELIVERED AND SUBMITTED VIA EMAIL 
 
The Honorable Lois Frankel 
United States House of Representatives 
2500 N. Military Trail 
Suite 490 
Boca Raton, FL 33431 
 
Dear Representative Frankel, 
 
The purpose in writing you today is to set aside partisan differences in order to serve the 
people of Florida’s 21st Congressional District as well as Americans across the nation during the 
Coronavirus Pandemic that the CDC estimates will result in the deaths of 200,000 to 1.7 million 
Americans. 
 
During this crisis, emergency resources will be stretched to a breaking point and for the sake of 
efficiency, state and federal agencies are publishing real-time, lifesaving information to 
Facebook and Twitter BEFORE they disseminate it through any other channel of 
communication. 
 
This is a precedent that is being set during natural disasters and other emergency situations, 
and will continue throughout the Coronavirus crisis. 
 
As you are aware per my previous communication with you, I am the most banned woman in 
the world, having been banned from all major social networks for my conservative views . . . 
and I am not alone. 
 
There are tens of thousands, if not hundreds of thousands of Americans who have been 
intentionally cut off by Big Tech from accessing emergency information regarding Coronavirus. 
 
Individuals who are banned or temporarily suspended on Twitter or Facebook are quite literally 
cut off from real-time crisis information that is being disseminated by local, state and federal 
authorities in order to save the lives of Americans.    
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This is unacceptable.  Big Tech’s political bias will lead to increased infection rates and the 
deaths of even more Florida residents and Americans, all because we don’t share Silicon 
Valley’s political views. 
 
As you are a member of Congress, I ask that you demand from Facebook and Twitter that they 
reverse the bans and suspensions of all Americans until this national threat passes. 
 
Until that happens, as I am leader within the community of banned Americans, I have 
alternative access to reach district residents and millions of other Americans who have been 
banned or suspended from Twitter and Facebook and will not receive lifesaving information 
regarding the Coronavirus. 
 
I am requesting your immediate cooperation to inform banned and suspended Americans with 
real-time, lifesaving information from local, state and federal authorities.   
 
I am offering a gateway to reach this community with real-time information and tips that will 
increase the health and safety of our community that is home to over 180,000 Senior Citizens 
who are most vulnerable to COVID-19. 
 
There are now several cases of Coronavirus in Palm Beach County, which makes my request 
even more urgent. 
 
Please respond immediately to discuss this matter so that we can quickly work together in 
contacting those who have been blocked from lifesaving real-time information.   
 
The longer we wait, the more lives are lost. 
 
I may be contacted at any time on my personal phone by calling 561-635-2962 or reached by 
email at laura@lauraloomerforcongress.com. 
 
Thank you so much for your time and consideration. 
 

Respectfully, 
 
 
 
Laura Loomer 
Republican Congressional Candidate 
Florida’s 21st Congressional District  

 


